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LETTER OF SUPPORT 
 
 
 
 
March 12, 2019 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
On behalf of the SAG-AFTRA membership, I am pleased to write a letter of support for the American 

Federation of Musicians (AFM). Working people in the entertainment industry must face the 

changes in our business together. For generations, we have fought for quality jobs and won. Now, as 

the industry moves toward new media, we believe it is time to stand together again. Our members 

recognize the tremendous value that musicians bring to our films and television shows, and we 

support their demand for a fair contract for streaming. 

 

 
 

In solidarity, 
 
 
 
 

Gabrielle Carteris, President   
 


